
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED BUDGET 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Board of 

Education of the Long Branch School District on the Proposed Budget for the 
school year 2015/2016. This hearing will take place in the auditorium of the 

Long Branch Middle School, 350 Indiana Avenue, Long Branch, New Jersey, on 
April 29, 2015 at 7:00 P.M.   
 

 
 
           

    Peter E. Genovese III, RSBO, QPA  
    School Business Administrator/Board Secretary  

 
 
 

Publication Date:  March 31, 2015 
 
 
 


